
Our membership renewal letter has brought in a number of early membership checks including 

some from those whose memberships had lapsed years ago.  We are thrilled to welcome them 

back to the fold. 

 

Board members discussed the fact that our events on conserved land have not brought out a lot of 

people.  We would like to find new ways to ensure that people have the opportunity to see the 

wonderful land that is now permanently conserved.  If any of our members would like private 

tours, we will be happy to oblige them. 

 

The Board realizes that we have been remiss in updating our website and we intend to spend 

some time on that.  In particular, we would like to add some new maps of our properties. 

 

Our next meeting will be January 9, not January 2.  This is just a reminder that members of the 

public are always welcome to join us. 

 


